
 

KENT ROAD PUBLIC SCHOOL 
 

 
                                                                                           Tuesday 17th November, 2020 

 
Year 6 Farewell 

‘A Night at the Fair’ 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year, to celebrate the final year of primary school, Year 6 will have their farewell evening at school 
on Wednesday 9th December, 2020. Due to COVID restrictions the night will be slightly different to 
previous years. 
 
Students are asked to arrive at school between 5:15pm and 5:30pm. The formal certificate presentation 
will be held at 5:30pm with students standing on the library steps. Parents will be able to stand in front of 
the library steps for the presentation and take a group photo but then must depart the school grounds 
when this is finished. Entrance and exit on the night will be only from the Kent Road gate near the hall. 
 
Students this year will have dinner outside choosing their meals from the Satay Brothers and the Cream 
Machine food trucks on the school grounds.  
Throughout the night there will be many different activities and games for Year 6 to enjoy; including mini 
golf, disco dancing and various other games both inside the hall and outside in the school grounds. 
Students will be supervised by teachers at all times during the evening. 
 
The theme for the farewell is ‘A Night at the Fair’ and all students are encouraged to dress in bright, 
colourful, smart attire, with appropriate shoes to wear on the school oval.  
The cost for this event will be $25. The evening will conclude at approximately 8:45-9:00 pm. Please 
return the attached note below.  
 
During this event, a video of students and their time at Kent Road will be shown. Please provide one 
baby photo of your child to include in this presentation. If you have a small collection of photos from 
school events your child has been involved in (such as Easter Hat Parades, Excursions, Harmony Day), 
you may wish to include these for the video. Images can be provided on a USB stick or emailed to your 
class teacher or nayeree.basmajian1@det.nsw.edu.au  by Friday 27th November 2020.  
Unfortunately parents will be unable to watch the video on the night this year but it will be made available 
to you later that week. 
 
Thank you for your support with this event. 
 
Kind regards,  
Year 6 Teachers 
 
 

Year Six Farewell 2020 

I give permission for my child___________________     class____   to attend the Year Six Farewell on 
Wednesday 9th December 2020.  

Dietary requirements: __________________________________ 

         I have enclosed $25.00.                          I have paid online. Online code: y6farewell 
 

         I will use my credit. 
 
Signed____________________________ 
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